9/20/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Change in Manager

[ ]
G M f I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
byaoogle

Re: Change in Manager
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Wed, Sep 19, 2018 at 2:52 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After reviewing we would recommend that the BOS, as the Licensing Authority, approve Mr. Dottin as the new Manager of
Record (Beer and Wine license) for Smashburger located in the Sherwood Plaza East at 1298 Worcester Street.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Tue, Sep 18, 2018 at 9:59 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is the change in manager application for Smashburger. We will be holding a public hearing for the transfer of
ownership on 10/15.

Thanks.
Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410
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